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20 March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
 
ACS(I) OPEN HOUSE: 13 APRIL 2024 (SATURDAY) 
 
Greetings from Anglo-Chinese School (Independent) [ACS(I)]. 
 
We hope you and your family are keeping well. The choice of a school is an important decision that you 
and your child will be making this year. 
 
To support all Primary 6 students and parents in making an informed choice on our Singapore-
Cambridge Secondary Education Certificate (SEC) Programme or Integrated Programme (IP) tracks, 
and Secondary 4 students looking to joining the International Baccalaureate Diploma Programme in 
ACS(I) in Years 5 and 6, our school will be holding an Open House on 13 April 2024 (Saturday), from 
8.30 am to 12.30 pm.  
 
Besides a talk on ACS(I) and our programmes, CCA & Subject booths will be available for participants 
to interact with our students and teachers. During the open house, we will provide a comprehensive 
tour of our campus and provide detailed information on our academic programmes, co-curricular 
activities, and student services.  
 
This is an excellent opportunity for your child to learn more about our school and the various 
programmes and activities that we offer. 
 
Details of our Open House will be available from our school website 
https://www.acsindep.moe.edu.sg/events/openhouse/ nearer to 13 April 2024.  
 
Meanwhile, we would like to invite you to follow us on Facebook (@acindeponline) and Instagram 
(@Indeponline) to find out more about our school family. 
 
We wish you and your child all the best in this milestone year.  
 
The Best Is Yet to Be! 
 
Best regards 
 

 
 
Mr Arene Koh 
Principal 
Anglo-Chinese School (Independent) 
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